KREBS

ENGINEERING

October 2, 2024

Mr. Daryl Morefield

City of Fairhope

555 South Section Street
Fairhope, AL 36532

Re: Bid No. 24-058 Fairhope Water System Test Well Project - Recommendation Letter
Contract No. 23040.3

Dear Daryl:

Two (2) bids were received for the above-referenced project at 9:30 A.M., CDT, on August 7,
2024. The order of the bids received, beginning with the low bidder, was as follows:

Contractor Option No. 1
Morrow Water Technologies $1,224,542.00
J & P Construction Co., Inc. $1,711,380.00

Morrow Water Technologies submitted the bid received for the low tendered amount of One
Million, Two Hundred Twenty-Four Thousand, Five Hundred Forty-Two Dollars, and no cents
($1,224,542.00). Attached is a copy of the certified bid tabulation and Morrow Water
Technologies bid package for your records. Krebs has reviewed the bid and researched Morrow
Water Technologies' capabilities to perform the work. Based on this, Krebs recommends
awarding the Fairhope Water System Test Well Project to Morrow Water Technologies for the
amount listed above.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact us.

Sincerely yours,

Krebs Engineering, Inc. _
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By

cc: Parker Foushee
Krebs File No. 23040.3
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